
Graduate Exit Survey for Batch 2019-23
The Department of Mechanical Engineering at the Islamic University of Science & Technology, Pulwama hosted
the Graduate Exit Survey for the B.Tech. Mechanical Engineering Batch 2019-23. The event featured a lively and
informative career counselling session by Dr. Khalid, faculty from the department, and Mr. Basharat, placement
officer at 3CP IUST, providing insights into potential career paths for our fresh graduates. This was followed by
an interaction session between the graduates and faculty where both shared their experiences from the past
four-years. The graduates also offered valuable feedback and recommendations for the department. The event
concluded with a lunch and a batch photograph, marking this significant milestone.


